
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
My name is Cristina, 
 
I am 14 years old and I was an exchange student in Kinsale Community School in first year. I think 
coming to Ireland has been the best decision I could’ve ever done. I’ve had a great experience living 
with fantastic people that opened their home to a stranger, have been incredibly sweet with me and 
they’ve treated me as a member of their family. 
 
My English has improved a lot since I first came here in September and I’ve learned lots of new 
things from Irish culture. I regret not staying here for a longer time and I hope I’ll come back again 
soon to visit.  
 
Cristina Martinez  
 
25th May 2019 
 


